
Ocean Network Express News and general Announcements 

    

04-September 2024 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

Please be advised that due to internal reasons we have to withdraw the below announced PSS from 

Europe to Colombia, Chile, Ecuador, Panama and Peru until further notice. 

We will inform you in due time should we reintroduce a PSS again. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused. 

 

In case of any questions please do not hesitate to contact your respective sales contact. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

□--------------------------------------------□ 

Ocean Network Express (Europe) Ltd. 

Germany Branch 

Anckelmannsplatz 1 

20537 Hamburg 

Phone: +49 40 80819 -2600 

www.one-line.com 

http://www.one-line.com/

